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The goals of both of these groups are the same, they are:

Support and grow the Pickleball community for all ages
Create and improve facilities for year-round usage
Drive the economic results that will support the sport and benefit the community

Our achievements:

We became a chapter of the Columbia River Pickleball Club (about 1000 members) a year ago
with 42 initial members and today we have over 80 with new player/member participation
growing weekly

We have gained broad community support from Business (Chehalem Valley Chamber of
Commerce), Tourism (Taste Newberg) and our largest healthcare provider (Providence Hospital).
We are actively promoting and sponsoring tournaments and community training events.

We have actively pursued all grant funding opportunities — two submissions to date

We maintain the courts we play on, we have paid for all new nets, balls, and storage containers -
S2k

We have a complete understanding of all CPRD financial information and the availability of their
public funds

We have CPRD’s agreement and purchase of materials to over paint all Pickleball court lines at
Jacquith and reconfigure and paint 12 new courts

Our next steps:

Deliver to the CPRD board a modified version of their 2022-2023 budget that includes a 12 court
covered Pickleball facility with gravel parking for 200 cars located CPRD property on Wilsonville
road utilizing a portion of the $7M dollars in funds, liquid assets, they have on hand and are not
being utilized.



